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Lead Pipe Replacement Assistance Program (LPRAP) 

Fiscal Year 2025 Approved Contractor List 
(Effective: from 10/01/2024 to 09/30/2025) 

In accordance with Section 6019b of D.C. Law 22-0241, “Lead Water Service Line Replacement and Disclosure 

Amendment Act of 2018,” effective March 13, 2019, DC Water is authorized to establish a “list of approved 

contractors for residential property owners to use for the replacement of the portion of a lead water service line 

on private property.” The LPRAP Approved Contractor List is updated annually.  

Note: If you choose a contractor NOT included on the list, you will be ineligible to receive assistance. 

 

 

Ben's Plumbing LLC 
Benjamin Rookstool 
240-660-0935 
ben@bensplumbing.us 

CW Wolf Contracting, Inc. 
Chris Utley 
202-253-8966 
cwolf1008@gmail.com 

Emerald Plumbing Company LLC 
Roderick Neither Sr. 
240-381-8072 (m), 240-392-3535 (o) 
devin@emerald911.com 

Iconic Plumbing LLC 
Dee Lofton 
202-497-7370 
dlofton@iconicplumbing.com 

James Vito, Inc. 
Chris Davidson 
301-251-0211 
dclead@vitoservices.com 

John C Flood  
(DBA Mid-Atlantic Trenchless) 
Carter McLendon 
240-508-5525 
service@midatlantictrenchless.com 

P. C. Godaire Plumbing, LLC 
Steven Lavery 
240-388-6319 
steven@pcgodaireplumbing.com 

S&J Service, Inc 
Ciatta Claggett 
301-731-9555 
cclaggett@sj-service.com 

Thomas E. Clark Inc 
Rafal Sadowski 
301-608-0550 
leadout@thomaseclark.com 

Von Drain & Contracting LLC 
Davonne McNeely 
202-971-2971 
vondrainandcontractingllc@gmail.com 
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